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                Wednesday 7th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 3 London Transport Museum Trip  

     

This half term, the children in year 3 will be learning how to code in Computing.  To support 

this learning, we will be attending a workshop at the London Transport Museum about how 

the underground operates and how engineers integrate new technology into this historic 

system.   

 

We will be going to the London Transport Museum on Wednesday 21st June.  We will be 

travelling by train to London Charing Cross and walking to the museum in Covent Garden.   

 

We will leave at 9:00am and return by 3:00pm. As it is a whole-day trip, the children will 

need a packed lunch, if you are entitled to and require a free school packed lunch, this will 

be provided by the school. 

 

As this is an all-day trip children will need to walk and get the train, please can children 

wear suitable footwear and bring enough water.   

 

If you would like to come with us, please let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible.  

We can only take a limited number of adults with us, and will allocate on a first come first 

serve basis.  You will need to meet us at the school gates at 9.00am to travel to London with 

us. 

 

The workshop will be mostly funded by the school; however, we would like to ask for a £1 

donation to cover the rest of the cost.  Please login to your Arbor account to pay this and 

give permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Year 3 team  

 


